Aelta Au Review

NWMSU

DECEMBER 1976

Dear Fraters,

We were glad to see so many of you at homecoming, we only wish everyone could have made it back. There were approximately fifty fraters back, giving close to \$900.00 in alumni dues. This may sound like a lot, but we'll need much more to remodel the third floor to meet the new fire standards. Frater Harold Gooding has agreed to help contract this for us. We'd like to thank him very much for his generosity. Even with Frater Goodings help this project is going to cost \$2,600.00. These improvements have to be made so again we come to you for help.

INTRAMURALS

This year we are leading intramurals at semester break. We are now nine points ahead instead of more than twenty behind as last year when we ended up winning intramural supremacy for the first time in many years. So far we have placed 3rd in football, 1st in tennis, 1st in wrestling, 1st in foosball, 2nd in bowling and billiards. We are now in basketball, which is always a strong point. We fell we have two teams that can place in basketball.

ELECTIONS

On Tuesday, December 7th we held our elections for new officers, our officers after this election stand as follows:

Prytanis - Brad Shelton
Epiprytanis - Randy Plummer
Grammateus - Dean Nugent
Crysopholos - Mike Eichenberg
Histor - Mark Cherry
Hyprphetes - Steve Freel
Pylortes - Tom Wood
Hegemon - Doug Barmeister

PLEDGESHIP

Pledgeship is now over for our pledge and they will go active on Wednesday, December 8th. We believe these men carry the qualities needed to keep our chapter on the top of TKE.

RCB

All of you are invited to attend our annual Red Carnation Ball, to be held on Saturday, March 26th at the Sheraton Royal Hotel in Kansas City. More information will be given in the next issue of the "Delta Nu Review". We hope that all of you will plan to attend.

MISC.

Again this year Teke's of Delta Nu dominate the basketball team of the Northwest Missouri State Bearcats. We believe that they will have a winning season this year, and wish fraters David Alvey, Doug Deskin, and Donnie Edwards a most successfull season.

Fraters of Delta Nu are planning our annual Christmas party for the orphans of St. Joe on _____ the ____ All of you are invited to attend.

We'd like to see you all, so whenever you are in the area, stop by the house and visit.

WHERE ARE THEY NOW?

BILL CALDWELL, "302" is living in White Bear Lake, Minnesota and is working as a Special Assistant Attorney General for the State of Minnesota.

PETE GREVE, "580" is living in Indianapolis, Indiana, working for TKE International Headquarters.

BENNY JOHNSON, "104" is living in Colorado Springs, Colorado and is working as Program Management Engineer with Ford Aerospace and Communications Corporation.

CHRIS KLUEVER is living in Billings, Montana and is working as a sales representative for the Arrow Shirt Company.

DOUG McCRARY, "623" is living in Independence, Missouri and is working for Northwest Missouri State University with the Admissions Office as the Field representative.

RANDY MORRIS, "607" is now living in Fenton, Iowa and is teaching science, asst. football coach and head basketball coach at Sentral of Fenton High School. We would like to congratulate Randy as he married Marla Holmes on November 27, 1976.

FRANK SCHOTTEL, "465" is living in Mooresville, Missouri and is now Principle of the Jr.-Sr. High School at Southwest R-1 School of Ludlow, Missouri. He and his wife Jean have a 2½ year old daughter, Laura and are expecting another child any day.

STAN SWAN, "474" is living in Pleasant Hill, Iowa and is now working as Area Manager in Sales for Colgate—Palmolive Company in Iowa.

Yours In The Bond, Steve Wallach Histor

P.S. Listed below are fraters who have moved and not left current addresses with us. If you move,